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NEW BABY 
 

 
 

We are delighted to announce 
the safe arrival of Torvi 

Swanson Ross to Mrs Ross and 
her husband. 

 
Mother and baby are doing well 
and I’m sure you will all join us 

in congratulating Mr & Mrs Ross 
on the new addition to their 

family. 

 

ONE WAY SYSTEM 

 
 

Please can we remind you that our one-way system is still in 
operation at both drop off and collection times.   

 
Drop Off 

Parents/carers and pupils arrive through either the Abbey 
Road or Manning Road gate depending on your year group.  

Parents and carers leave via the staff car park gate.   
 

Collection 
Parents/carers arrive via the staff car park gate and leave 
with their children via the Manning Road or Abbey Road 

gates. 
 

Please support our staff, pupils and other parents and carers 
by adhering to this system. 

Thank you. 

POPPY APPEAL 

 

As we approach Remembrance Sunday pupils will have the opportunity to purchase a poppy 
and may bring a small amount of change in if they wish to buy one.   

 
We also have a limited supply of additional Poppy merchandise including zip pulls, slap 

bands, metal lapel badges etc for which the suggested donations range from 50p - £2.00. 
 

 

School Photos 

 
 

Main school individual and 
sibling photos will be taken on 

Wednesday 3rd November.   
 

Order forms will follow as soon 
as possible after this date. 

 

 

 

 

FLU VACCINATIONS 

 
Don’t forget consent is given online for this year’s flu 
vaccinations which will take place on 23rd November.   

 
Details of how to register your consent were sent out on 

ParentMail on 8th July 2021; 7th September 2021 and 12th 
October 2021. 

 

 

 


